

Sporting Schools Triathlon (Years 3-6)

14.2.19

Dear Parents

Children in Years 3-6 have the opportunity to participate in Sporting Schools Triathlon sessions at OLA from 3.15-4.00pm on Wednesdays.

The aim of Sporting Schools is to introduce children to different sports, so that they may pursue them in organised clubs. There is no cost to this program as it is Government funded.

These sessions will be led by Janine Kaye from Triathlon WA with a member of staff in attendance.

Children will need to bring a change of clothes and a small snack to eat prior to the session starting.

The program will begin at OLA on Wednesday 20 March and continue for a further 2 weeks at school. Children will be required to bring their bikes and helmets to school on the 27 March and 3 April. The last session will be held at Terry Tyzack on Wednesday 10 April. This will be a full triathlon. Parents are responsible for taking their child to the venue.

Unfortunately, due to space restrictions the club has limited places. These will be allocated to the first 30 participants returning their form directly to me, not the class teacher. I will post the club list on the window outside the office on Tuesday 12 March.

If you have any questions regarding these sessions, please do not hesitate to email jodie.stewart@cewa.edu.au or see me in the office.

Thank you

Mrs Jodie Stewart **Physical Education Coordinator**

Sporting Schools Program Triathlon (Yrs 3-6)

I give permission for my child,	/	in class,,	to
participate in the Sporting Schools Triathlon Ses	ssions for Term 1.		
In case of emergency my contact number is: $__$			
Parent's Signature:	Date:		

